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Fall Sports Season Wrap-Up

As the fall sports season winds down, the Addison Knights have much to celebrate. Both the
Varsity Girls and Boys Soccer teams made it to the county finals, showcasing their talent
and determination. Although both teams faced narrow defeats in the finals, their efforts
were commendable.

The Boys Varsity Soccer team remains in contention, advancing in sectional play after a
decisive 5-0 victory over Red Creek. Unfortunately, the Girls Varsity Soccer team concluded
their season with a close 2-1 loss to Cuba-Rushford.

Our Boys and Girls Modified Soccer teams ended their seasons on a high note, both
achieving winning records. The JV Volleyball team also had a strong year and looks forward
to building on their success next season.

Varsity Volleyball is still in the game, aiming to win the county championship on Saturday,
October 26th, 2024, with sectional play starting next week. Meanwhile, our Cross Country
teams are gearing up for the League Championships on October 26th, 2024, and will begin
sectional competitions in the following weeks.

Go Knights!

Winter Sports Signups Are Here! 🏀🤼‍♂️🏊‍♀️📣
It’s that time of year again—time to sign up for your favorite winter sports! Whether you’re into

wrestling, basketball, cheerleading, or swimming, there’s something for everyone. Get ready for an
exciting season filled with opportunities to hone your skills, compete, and have fun with friends.

Don’t miss out on the chance to be part of the team and make this winter sports season the best one
yet! If you have any questions or need more information, feel free to reach out.

Go team! 🎉
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Soccer
We have 3 alumni playing collegiate ball

Kerrigan Driskell
at SUNY Fredonia

Courtney Wilson
at Genesee
Community

College

Aleaya Vanzile
at Corning

Community
College

Nominations Open for the Addison Sports Hall of Fame

Addison is now accepting nominations for the Addison Sports Hall of Fame!
If you know someone who deserves to be recognized for their contributions
to Addison sports, please review the criteria and submit your nomination
online by April 1, 2025.
Don’t miss this opportunity to honor those who have made a significant
impact on our sports community.

https://forms.office.com/r/y6M95PpnSe


